
ETHICS

To: Grant, Teresa SFETC },4 0L114,
Subject: RE: Opinion

Sorry for the delay in responding, but the critical question is whether
the South Florida Workforce is considered a County agency. If the
answer is no, then our office has no jurisdiction to render an opinion.
If the answer is yes, then any full-time employee of a County agency who
is compensated by a third party must complete a Request for Outside
Employment and receive permission to engage in these outside activities.

I hope this helps you.

Sincerely,

Robert Meyers, Executive Director
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics

Original

Message

From: Grant, Teresa SFETC
Sent: Thursday, March 11, 2004 10:32 AN
To: ETHICS
Subject: Opinion

A situation has recently come to my attention. The SFETC d/b/a South
Florida
Workforce administers federal funds for workforce programs for the
community.

My question: Is it appropriate for an employee of the SFETC/SFW to
become
employed non-salaried as an "Affiliated Faculty" for the purpose of
building a relationship. .establishing linkages" with the education
community? Is this employee exempted from completing a Request for
Outside
Employment?
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